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English

We will

travel back in time to

continue to |

the stone age with lots
of different texts this =

half term! We will be

reading 'Stone Age Boy'. This will inspire our writing
as we learn fo write instructions on how to make
tools and clothes. We will be getting into character
writing diary entries and
letters. Then all of a
sudden... attack!
How will the story end?
We  will
endings for the story.

bear

write our own SIS

Mathematics

Year 3
Summer Term |
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For the first two weeks we will be =

and finding change on number lines.

It would be helpful if your child has practise dealing

revising adding amounts of money

with money at home in real life contexts. A shopping
trip would be great!

Have you ever wondered how big your house is?

After this we will be revisiting column method by
adding and subtracting lengths, including finding

What places are special to you?

In R.E we will be looking at sacred places

perimeters.

of worship. We will have the opportunity to We will consolidate our understanding of fractions.

think about what makes
something sacred and

We will be finding fractions of a set of objects,

equivalent fractions, comparing fractions, ordering

identify sacred places fractions and adding/subtracting fractions.

of worship.

Science
How do plants live and breathe?

We will learn to identify and describe the

functions of different parts of flowering
plants: roots, stem/trunk, leaves and flowers.

We will explore what plants need for life and growth
(air, light, water, nutrients from soil and room to grow)
and how they vary from plant o plant. We will
investigate the way in which water is fransported
within plants.

Physical Education

-

We are very excited that Year 3 have started their swimming lessons on Tuesday
mornings at West Wight Pool. All children require a swimming costume and a fowel
(named). Long hair needs to be tied up or covered with a swimming cap and any verrucas must be
covered with a verruca sock. Please make sure your child comes to school with their swimming
costume/shorts underneath uniform, and to remember to bring underwear to change in to.
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them each week.

Swimming is on Tuesday mornings from the 30th April - 9th July excluding 14th and 21st May.

Regular PE lessons will still take place in the afternoons. We will need o have labelled PE kit for any
weather in school everyday.




